
 

Dear Citizens, 

 

I’m pleased to share the news that the Chatham County Tax Commissioner’s Office will 

officially open a new satellite office on Wilmington Island on Wednesday, November 2 for the 

convenience of local taxpayers who live in the islands area.  

 

The new satellite office will be open by appointment only on Monday’s and Wednesday’s from 

9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. and will be located inside the Frank Murray Community Center at 125 

Wilmington Island Rd.   

 

Chatham County residents can schedule an appointment at the new Wilmington Island office 

online at tax.chathamcountyga.gov or by calling (912) 652-7100.   

 

Opening a new satellite office on Wilmington Island – in addition to our existing three full-

service offices –  is part our ongoing commitment to enhance the user experience for Chatham 

County taxpayers. Our newest location will complement these three full-service Chatham County 

Tax Commissioner’s Offices:   

 

Downtown Office: 

222 W. Oglethorpe Ave., Suite 107 

Mon.-Fri., 8 a.m.-5 p.m.    

 

Southside Office:  

1145 Eisenhower Dr. 

Mon.-Fri., 8:30 a.m.-5 p.m. 

 

Westside Office: 

295 Police Memorial Drive (off Chatham Parkway) 

Mon.-Fri., 8:30 a.m.-5 p.m.  

 

Please feel free to contact us at (912) 652-7100 or tax@chathamcounty.org with any questions 

or if we can be of assistance. Thank you very much for your support.   

 

Regards, 

Sonya L. Jackson 

Chatham County Tax Commissioner 
 

mailto:tax@chathamcounty.org

